
 

August 7, 2019 

WWW.SUNLIGHTFCU.COM 

Cody: 1702 17th St 

307-587-4915 

 

Powell: 374 N Clark St 

307-754-7191 

 

Sheridan: 1447 Sugarland Dr 

307-672-9028 

 

Worland: 1429 Big Horn Ave 

307-347-8315 

 

 

Summer Fun 

Upcoming  

Closure: 

Monday Sept. 2 

 

 

New Visa Credit Cards 

• New Credit Cards will be mailed to       
current Credit Card holders. 
• Make sure your address is current with 
Sunlight no later than September 1st to 
ensure you receive your card during the  
re-issue. 
• New Cards will begin arriving around 
September 14th. 
• THE NEW CARDS WILL NOT WORK  
     UNTIL  SEPTEMBER 23RD. 
• Make sure you do not shred your old 
card until after September 23rd or you will 
not have a functioning card until then. 
• Your new Credit Cards will have a new 
number.  
• What will happen to Credit Card Points 
(ScoreCard)? 
 Unfortunately these points will not 
transfer to the New point system (UChoose 
Rewards) 
 You will have until September 30th, 
2019 to use these points or they will    
expire. 
 When you use your new Credit Card 

you will earn points on the new system. 



• We will be changing our Bill Pay over to CheckFree (bill pay) 
• ANY SCHEDULED PAYMENTS YOU CURRENTLY HAVE WILL NOT 
TRANSFER OVER TO THE NEW SYSTEM. 
• Keep track of all payments you want transferred. 
• A new login and password will be required if you would like to  
continue this service. 
• IF NO ACTION IS TAKEN BEFORE SEPTEMBER 12TH, ALL PAYMENT 
INFORMATION WILL BE LOST. 
• After September 12th to access the new billpay you will click a link 
from the new website to register your new account 
•  New Features:  
 Pop Money: pay your friends even if they don't have an account 
 with us 
 Account to account transfer: transfer money from one financial       
 institution to another. 
 One login: once logged in to our website no need to sign in 
 again. Click the button and you will be on your way. 
 Overnight check (fee will apply) 
 Same day bill payment 
 Fraud net: helps keep your money safe from fraudulent activity. 

New Bill Pay 

Sheridan Construction 

You may have noticed our Sheridan  

office is undergoing renovation. We will 

do our best to communicate possible 

interruptions as they become         

necessary. We appreciate your patience 

during this phase.  If you have specific 

questions, please contact our Sheridan 

office 307-672-9028.  


